
 
 
Advisory on Hurricane Dorian impact on the ports of USEC Update 3 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2019-20/072        
            
                        

  

  Date: 5th September, 2019 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Further to our advisory dated 4rd Sep, We have been informed that below are the list 

of impacted vessel due to Hurricane Dorian. 

  



 
 
 
 
 
We will keep you informed  once we receive further updates. 
 
Please contact our Sales or Customer Service representative if you have any 

queries. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

For  ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd      
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